Glendale Elementary - School Advisory Committee
Meeting Minutes
May 16, 2016

Opening
The regular meeting of the Glendale Elementary - School Advisory Committee was called to order at 12:09 PM
on 5/16/2016 in Room 514 by Principal Adam Faust.

Present
Adam Faust, Luz Corchado, Barry Barnard, Jan Lloyd (by phone) and Erin Chung

Approval of Minutes
Meeting minutes were read from the previous meeting and approved with one revision; the number of Gator
Express brochures printed was changed from 1,000 to 300.

Principal’s Report

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

6)

7)

The Gator Express was successful. The City of Vero Beach Mayor appeared at our last stop. The ice
cream truck confirmed with Mr. Faust that she is available every year. Mr. Faust would like to add
additional buses next year and more student volunteers to attend.

Construction of the single point of entry will start within two weeks. Construction is expected to be
completed before school starts in August.

Talent Show is confirmed for May 19". There will be a dedication for Ms. Cooper, a PTA general
meeting and elections, 30 acts are scheduled for the show. Mrs. Faust is preparing talent show tokens
for all of the participants.

The SAC committee received two thank you notes for our Relay for Life contribution and funds to
establish the Free Little Library.

In 2016, the incoming 5" grade will participate in a digital curriculum. Each student will have their own
laptop to use during school to assist in general education with a focus on science laboratory experiments
and math. Safe filtering technology will be included on each laptop to prohibit and monitor any
inappropriate website querying.

A Family Reflection Sheet is going home with each student. Mr. Faust would like each parent to
participate and return the questionnaire to the school.

Glen Dale’s graduation will be held in the 2016-2017 school year.

Chairman’s Report

1.

The current budget is $8,437.72

New Business

1.

2.

Ms. Corchado submitted her time to translate the Gator Express brochure, the Gator Express banner and
the SAC invitation. A motion was approved to reimburse Ms. Corchado $84.00 for her time.

The Kindergarten team submitted a letter requesting $300 from the SAC budget for folders and binders
for the 2016-2017 Kindergarten classes. The binders and folders are used to communicate between the

parents and teachers. Mrs. Lloyd mentioned that the binder and folder have worked very well with her

kindergartner this year. A motion was approved to provide the funds to the kindergarten team.

Last update: 6/2/2016



Agenda for Next Meeting
Tag line for school shirts, student volunteer hours, community involvement in our school

Adjournment

Meeting was adjourned at 12:40pm by Principal Adam Faust. The next general meeting will be on Monday,
August 29 at 12:00pm in the Multi-Purpose Room.

Minutes submitted by:  Erin Chung, PTA Secretary and 4™ grade parent
Approved by: [Name]

Adam Faust, Principal
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